
Ojibwa PTO Board Elections 

Elections for the Ojibwa PTO Board for the 2025-2026  school year will be held at the  

May 14th PTO Meeting. All positions are open for election. For the office of President 

and Treasurer, a member must have served on the Board the previous year or be an 

active member in good standing with previous Executive Board or Chairperson 

experience. If no one steps forward with these qualifications, the PTO, in conjunction 

with the principal, has the ability to waive these requirements.  

In order to run for a position, please fill out the Intent to Run form and send it in an 

envelope marked PTO Board Elections. All forms must have the Principal’s signature.  All 

forms should be submitted no later than Monday, May 5th so that a slate of candidates 

may be presented at the May 15th meeting. 

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact any member of the current board 

or send an email to 30pto@cvs.k12.mi.us 

 

 

OJIBWA ELEMENTARY PTO BOARD INTENT TO RUN 2025-2026 

I intend to run for the PTO officer position of: 

_______ President (1 position) 

_______ Vice President (1 position) 

_______ Secretary/Co-Secretary (2 positions) 

_______ Treasurer (1 position) 

_______ Volunteer Coordinator (1 position) 

Name: ______________________________________ 

Phone: _______________________ 

Email Address: ______________________________ 

Principal Approval: ________________________________________ 

mailto:30pto@cvs.k12.mi.us

